Autumn Term Newsletter 1

We were glad to be back at school after what has been a very unusual year so far. It was nice to see all of our friends again, and our teachers and there were lots of new rules to get used to keep everyone safe!

In English we have been reading Here We Are by Oliver Jeffers. This story helped us to think about what has happened this year and how it has affected us and the people we know and love.

In Maths we have learned about Place value and how to represent numbers in different ways.

In RE with Mrs Fenwick we have learned about Jesus' family and thought about our own relationships with family members.

We have spent a lot of time in the ICT room practising our skills on Google Classroom.

We have learned about solids and liquids in science and the process that cause them to change state. We used this knowledge to investigate the water cycle in Geography and learned how water is kept safe to drink.

